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To: Forward Planning - mbx

Subject: Dartmoor Local Plan - Adopted

Dear Consultee

Adopted Dartmoor Local Plan 2018-2036

At it's meeting today the Dartmoor National Park Authority has adopted the new Local Plan. An Adoption
Statement is on our web site, as is the Sustainability Appraisal/Strategic Environmental Assessment
Report, and Habitats Regulations Assessment. The Examination of the local plan has closed; the
Inspector’s Report is published on our web site along with Inspector’s Schedule of Modifications.

This Local Plan is now the basis for planning decisions in the National Park, and the previous development
plan (the Core Strategy, Development Management DPD and Minerals Plan) are now deleted.

You can view the adopted Local Plan on our web site. A design/print version will be published early in
2022.

Planning applications which are valid after adoption will be considered against the policies in the new Local
Plan. Please do look out for our revised Validation Checklist (local list) next month, and Quick Guides to a
number of topic areas over the coming weeks. We will also be holding training sessions for Parish/Town
Councils (afternoon of Tuesday 25™ Jan) and agents/architects (breakfast meeting Thursday 20" Jan), and
will be in touch again with invitations.

Thank to everyone who has engaged in the process and influenced the Local Plan; we look forward to
working together to deliver its vision for Dartmoor National Park.

If you have any questions, please do contact us. If you wish to be removed from this mailing list, please do
let us know.

Kind regards
Dan

Dan Janota MRTPI

Head of Forward Planning and Economy

Dartmoor National Park Authority

Parke, Bovey Tracey, Newton Abbot, Devon, TQ13 9JQ
Tel. 01626 831066 or 07912 470808

dianota@dartmoor.gov.uk
www.dartmoor.gov.uk

Please note my normal working days are Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri. | work from home on some days. My office telephone
number will divert to me at home.

www.dartmoor.gov.uk
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